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15th July 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  Sports Week 
 
In view of the weather, we have made the decision to cancel all outdoor sports activities planned for next 
week’s Sports Week together with the Meadowfield Mile which parents/carers were invited to.   
 
It is always disappointing to cancel an event, especially when Ian Harman, our PE Lead has spent so much 
time planning but the pupil’s wellbeing and health must come first. 
 
We will still have some indoor low-level activities and the emergency services will still visit, so I am sure the 
pupils will have fun but in a weather appropriate manner. 
 
The school has purchased additional fans and spray water bottles to try to counter-act some of the heat. 
 
Wishing you all a sun safe and happy weekend. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Dan Zaccheo 
Principal 
 
 


